
 

The Parish School Board of the Parish of West Carroll, State of Louisiana, met in a public meeting 

at its regular meeting place, the West Carroll Parish Media Auditorium, in Oak Grove, Louisiana, 

Thursday, June 20, 2024, at 6:45 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Charles Townsend, Todd Smith, Truman Smith, and Shane Ray    

                                            

MEMBERS ABSENT:    Johnny Smith, Laura Perkins, and Cullen Kovac  

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-President, Truman Smith, at 6:45 p.m. 

Agenda Item # 1   To approve the agenda. 

Todd Smith made a motion, seconded by Charles Townsend, to approve agenda item #1. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Agenda Item # 2 To receive an updated quote on property insurance for the 2024-2025 fiscal year.  

Todd Smith made a motion, seconded by Charles Townsend, to accept option #1 insurance quote 

presented by Alliant. The motion passed unanimously. 

Agenda Item # 3 To receive an update on the removal of hazardous materials from Epps High School 

and Kilbourne High School. 

Report presented by Larry Boyte. 

Agenda Item # 4 To consider options for renaming of facilities at Oak Grove High School. 

Shane Ray made a motion, seconded by Todd Smith, to rename facilities at Oak Grove High School  

to Dalrymple Field at Gammill Stadium. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

Shane Ray made a motion, seconded by Todd Smith, to adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.  

 

 

_____________________________   _____________________________ 

Truman Smith, Vice-President   Christy Boyte, Secretary 

West Carroll Parish School Board   West Carroll Parish School Board 

 


